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Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 3:14:55 PM

I'm hereby submitting my objection to the proposed project: 2024 Mill and Overlay -
Cretin/Bayard Area, Phase 2.  

We drive this street daily and it's condition is fine.  Moreover we had levied a tax city-wide
the previous year for street/pothole improvements (which I supported).  

As one of the "benefiting properties" I don't see this being a worthwhile project. 

Nick Cecconi
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